Revised Guidance Get Kids Ahead Grant

Good afternoon,

We recently received revised guidance from the Department of Administration (DOA) on Get Kids Ahead which is different from the guidance provided in the Listserv that was sent out on August 1, 2022, and the SFS Newsletter sent August 1, 2022. DOA has determined that GKA grant recipients should be treated as “beneficiaries” for purposes of federal regulations.  As a result, this decision effectively exempts recipients from the single audit requirements. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. Districts have also been notified of the change in DOA’s guidance. 
